
October, 2019 

 

Grand President’s Message #4 

Greetings Everyone: 

Thank you to all those that attended my Homecoming.  Huge thanks to the ladies of AHO #5 for 

an awesome job.  Thank you all so very much.  Everyone had a great time. The food was a bomb 

as I was told.   

One thing that was noticed by a guest:  Let new officers do their job without an old timer 

disrespecting them by talking about how they did it or no that’s not way it’s done.   Let’s give 

these officers with first time jobs put their own seasoning on it.  No two people are the same and 

if they are running their office different, it is okay.  Maybe this is comfortable for them and their 

way of learning.   

Respect our sisters and brothers the way they want to be respected.  Give them the opportunity to 

ask for help or advice, if needed.  Don’t just take over their job because you may have done ot 

longer or know of a better way because you may have done it longer or know of a better way.  

We are all here for the same cause:  OUR VETERANS.   

“Let’s Keep Them Smiling In Beds Of White.” 

SAFE HALLOWEEN.  

 

Love to All. 

 

Elaine Mitchell 

 

Elaine Mitchell, President 

Grand of NM MOCA 

 

 

 

 


